



STATE OF
COLORADO

Cazier - DNR, Tim <tim.cazier@state.co.us>

Shot #12 Status

1 message

Wayne Stoughton <Wayne.Stoughton@martinmarietta.com>

Wed, Sep 5, 2018 at 5:57 AM

To: Ken Bishop <ken@kidlynx.com>, Tim Cazier - DNR <tim.cazier@state.co.us>

Cc: Michael Sheahan <Michael.Sheahan@martinmarietta.com>, Robert Cochran <Robert.Cochran@martinmarietta.com>, JD Farmer <JD@buckleypowder.com>, Larry Mirabelli <Larry.Mirabelli@buckleypowder.com>

Good Morning Gentlemen,

Due to weather conditions we are canceling the scheduled shot today. I will be sending out the new schedule for the shot as soon as I can verify a date with Buckley Explosives pending weather conditions. Please contact me if you have any questions or concerns.

Thank you,

Wayne Stoughton

Manager, Red Canyon Quarry| Rocky Mountain Agg District

Martin Marietta

3131 Barrett Road, Colorado Springs, CO 80926

t. (719) 629-8372

e. wayne.stoughton@martinmarietta.com

www.martinmarietta.com